From: roshrom(@carolina.rr.com

Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2010 2:28 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits
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Ron L and Sherry L. Meeks
10524 Camelback Circle
Charlotte, NC 28226-4539

April 8, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

I am writing in support of the CFTC's Proposed Federal Speculative
Position Limits that will reestablish speculative position limits on major
energy commodities. This rule will provide stability to the marketplace

and help prevent future price bubbles.

The CFTC must quickly approve a strong rule to protect America's
struggling economy.

Senc consumers dividend checks since it is TARP money they are spending
and/or OUR INTEREST money paid on our loans.

Our tax dollars were used to bail out large Wall Street firms when they
were on the brink of bankruptcy. It is these same institutions who gamble

on oil and who continue to profit at every American's expense.

I encourage the CFTC to adopt the Proposed Federal Speculative Position
Limits before volatile fuel prices further harm the country's already

weakened economy.

The BIG RICH guys have had THEIR turn long enough.

Have them SPECULATE by putting money back onto bank accounts of Families

who are SENIORS, WAR-TIME VETERANS, who EARNED this right served their
country---and BANK ROBBERY right here at RETIREMENT time, Give Seniors-who
are also War-Time Veterans esp funds back first--we do not have as long to

recover as younger folks do.

After all WE did not get $8K tax break for buy NEW houses--as few Seniors
will be First Time home-buyers so we need special help just like young
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folks got in this example, and through help on college loans.

Nothing yet special for Seniors who are 20-30 years home/auto TAXPAYORS,
War-time Vetersn

LOOK OUT for US vs Wall-Street Mafia

Sincerely,

Ron L and Sherry L. Meeks
7045428561



